
 
 
                                              Temple Renewable Energy Task Force 
 
                                 Approved Minutes for the March 29, 2021 Remote Meeting  
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:10 PM 
 
Present were Chairman, Rob Wills, Thomas Whitcomb, Deb DeIseo and Bev Edwards 
 
The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 
 
Tom read the draft proposal he had agreed to produce for the Task Force to be presented to the 
Land Use Committee and Select Board in the interest of having a portion of town owned land 
reserved near the TES ball field for a potential solar installation sufficient to provide the 
electricity needs for all of our town’s municipal buildings. 
 
After a lengthy discussion. a number of changes were made to the proposal, and it was then 
approved for a presentation to be made at the remote public hearing of the Land Use Committee 
on April 21st.  
 
Rob announced that the Clean Energy NH program had a new Program Coordinator, Josh Singer, 
taking the place of Henry Herndon. And he will be attending our next meeting on April 19 to 
learn what the Task Force is doing and to advise us on financial and other opportunities 
becoming available through the state and federal governments.  
 
We voted to approve the expenditure of $250, the fee to rejoin the CENH program again this 
year, to be obtained from the Energy Committee budget, as had been done in 2020 since the 
Energy Committee has merged with the Task Force. 
 
Our next meeting will be held on April 19. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 PM.   
 
Respectfully submitted by Bev Edwards 
 
 
 
   


